


















From: Pam Bixby  
Date: January 27, 2015 at 8:06:50 AM CST 
To: <bc-Peter.Einhorn@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Ethics Commission 

Hello Mr. Einhorn,  
My precinct chair let me know that the Ethics Review Commission is looking at campaign 
contributions in the city council race. I appreciate the opportunity to provide comment via email 
as I can't attend the meeting tonight. I live in District 8 and was very dismayed to learn about the 
outside influences that affected the race for my district's city council seat. I honestly do not know 
whether the allegations are true or false, but there has been much talk about money coming from 
Tea Party organizations as far away as California for Ellen Troxclair's campaign. 
 
I do not believe anyone--Democrat, Republican, Tea Party, whatever--should be receiving 
money for a local race from anyone but local citizens! And if this is legal, then it should be 
widely known and transparent. The voting public should know whose interests are being served 
with any given candidate. 
 
Thanks for looking into this, 
Pam Bixby 
4604 Creek Ridge 
78735 
 
Pam Bixby 

 
512-695-4204 
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